
Notice of Intention to Consider 
Changes to The Procedure Bylaw 

The City of Regina hereby gives notice, pursuant to sections 55.1, 101 and 102 of The Cities Act 
and The Public Notice Policy Bylaw, Bylaw No. 2020-28, of its intention to consider a bylaw which 
would amend Bylaw No. 9004, being The Procedure Bylaw.   

City Council will be considering a bylaw to amend The Procedure Bylaw, Bylaw No. 9004 at 
its Wednesday, October 11, 2023, meeting at 1:00 p.m. in Henry Baker Hall, City Hall. The 
amendment will include the following: 

“When a special meeting is to be held, the City Clerk, or the Deputy City Clerk where the City 
Clerk is unavailable, shall provide twenty-four (24) hours advance written notice to the public and 
all members of the time, date and place of the meeting, outlining the nature of the business to 
be considered at the meeting. Written notice shall be provided to the members using all means 
of business and personal contact information, as provided by the member to the Office of City 
Clerk. At least one method of contact provided by the member must allow for the Clerk to provide 
written notice of the meeting as that is required by the Act.” 

Citizens who want to address City Council on Wednesday, October 11, 2023 may attend the 
meeting via teleconference or in person. To attend, you must register with the Office of the City 
Clerk by email to clerks@regina.ca or call 306-777-7262, no later than 12:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
October 10, 2023. 

If attending by teleconference you must also provide the telephone number you will be using to 
call into the meeting with, when registering. You will receive meeting details and instructions 
after you have confirmed your attendance for the meeting. 

These meetings will be streamed live on MyAccess.ca and when community programming 
permits, televised on AccessNow Community Channel. 

Dated at the City of Regina, in the Province of Saskatchewan, this 23 day of September, 2023. 


